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30th September 1999

For the Attention of lvfrs Donna Hipkins

Development Control Plmning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
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Dea N{rs Hipkins

Re: Revised planninq aoolication l8A AineerRoad London NW3

With refere,nce to our recent conversations regarding our planning
application at l8A Ainger Roa{ NW3. I have now discussed the situation
with my clients who are prepred to revert to the original conservatory
exte,nsion Drawing 5021991A with the rernoval of the spiral stair from the
proposed application md the use of obscure glass in the side elevation.

Please find enclosed five copies of the Drawing showing revisions.

Yours sincerely

@l K*g
GeoffKennerley
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